
Residential & Lifestyle Specialists 

Alfredton School’s Newsletter is proudly supported by ... 

Residential & Lifestyle Specialists 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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Meldrum Romney 

John & Carol Wingate 

1930 Castlehill Road 

RD3 

Eketahuna 4996 

Phone 06 3750602 

Email: jandcwingate@xtra.co.nz 
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Alfredton School 
Inspiring learning for a lifetime ~ Little acorns to mighty oaks 

 

 

Mā te ngākau aroha koe e ārahi 

Let a loving heart guide your decisions 

Kia ora,  
 

Yesterday was our school production. The children were amazing and put on a fantastic 

performance. I am sure that all those who came will have thoroughly enjoyed it.  
 

Today our Year 8’s are spending the afternoon at Castlepoint surfing with Wellington Surf 

School. Look out for the photos in next week’s newsletter. 
 

Friday is Rural Schools Athletics (weather permitting). We are hoping to arrange a 

postponement date for next Tuesday. Please meet at the stadium in Pahiatua (Huxley Street) 

at 9.30am. Each child needs their age on 1st December written on their hand. They should 

wear their Alfredton sports uniform and bring morning tea and lunch. I will let you know as 

soon as possible if the event is postponed. 
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For all Your Shearing 

Requirements 

Phone Rangi (Ninja) 

0273868789 

TARARUA SHEARING LTD 



Touch teams are being compiled for Term One 2024. If your child would like to play, please 

let us know as soon as possible. (Ages are as at 16th February 2024) Each team must have 2 

girls on the field whilst they are playing. This may require some juggling of girls in order to 

make up teams. We will contact you if this affects your child. 
 

Last week we interviewed for a teacher to work one day a week in Tui class, Mrs Bond will 

continue to teach 4 days a week in Tui. Congratulations to Mrs Kate McKay on her 

appointment to this position. 
 

The library is now closed. If you could return all library books by Thursday next week that 

would be awesome. 
 

Please look out for Beach Education Letters which are coming home today. Please can you 

return them by Wednesday 29th November. 
 

ASCA is holding a Christmas Treats fundraiser in conjunction with the Thyme to Ryes Bakery 

in Pahiatua. Orders need to be at school before December 5th. Baking will be delivered on 

Christmas Tree Night (14th December). Order forms are available from school or can be 

downloaded from the school website. 
 

Have a great week. 
 

Nga mihi nui 

Alison 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

23rd November Year 8 Moving Forward Conference at Tararua College 

24th November Rural Schools Athletics (Pahiatua) 

1st December Bush Athletics (Pahiatua) 

5th December Riversdale Beach Life Saving (Whole School) 

13th December Whole School Christmas Party 

14th December Christmas Tree Night and Prizegiving 

15th December Term 4 ends 

 

Technology Dates (Year 8)  

Term 4 - 30th November 

Please make sure that covered footwear (not gumboots) is worn and long hair is tied back. 

Bush Primary Tech has its own Facebook page where you will find more information about 

what the children are learning and see their successes. 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069563117443) 
 

 

End of Year Invoices 

The end of year invoices for stationery, sports subs and merchandise purchased have been 

given to students and we would appreciate prompt payment of these to assist with the end of 

the school year and annual accounts. 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069563117443


 

Quinn attended the Dannevirke & Districts Lamb & 

Calf Day and also the Bush Districts Boys and Girls 

Agricultural Club with his lamb.  

Dannevirke: 3rd for leading and calling and 3rd for a 

group of 3 (with 2 previous students) 

Bush: 1st Senior Pet, Champion Pet and 2nd Black face 

lamb.  

Congratulations on the great results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOT UPDATE 

NEXT MEETING DATE: Thursday 7th December at 5:30pm 

                     
 

ASCA 

 
 



COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

Alfredton Horse Sports  

AGM 

Wednesday 29th November 

7:00pm at the Hall 

 
** The horse sports will not be going ahead if we don’t get enough people attending** 

Contact Emma Mitchell on 0212539844 

 

 

 

 

 



    
 

 

   
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 


